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Dear Parents and Carers, 
The weeks are racing by and we are blessed with such beautiful weather which makes 
the end of the school year even more special. The children are enjoying playing on the 
field and just having the luxury of all our space to run about in – we are so lucky! 
Next week we are looking forward to KS1 and KS2 summer trip to the Safari Park!  
 
 
VIRTUES  
The following children were chosen for demonstrating the virtues of attentive and 
discerning.  
 

Rec Charlotte Y1 Tyler Y2 Lucas 

Y3 Oliver Y4 Kaci- Rae Y5 Kirtsen 

Y6 AJ 

 
BENCH OF HONOUR 
These children were chosen by their class teachers: 
 

Rec Logan & Evelyn Y1 Lexi & Sofija  Y2 All of Year 2 

Y3 Jamin & Harley Y4 Roberto & Royston Y5 Kwaku & Charley 

Y6 Taylor & Naomi 

 
WELL DONE!    
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance this week was 97%. The class with the highest attendance was Y2 with 100%. 
Well done! 
  

 
TRANSITION 
This week is all about transition. Y6 children have visited their new secondary schools and 
we welcomed our new Reception intake for September 2018. 
I am sure that you know who your child’s teacher is for next year! Just to confirm: 
Nursery – Miss Grinnell 
Reception – Miss Foster 
Y1 – Miss Concannon 
Y2 – Mrs Ingram/Mrs Ball 
Y3 – Miss Holtom 
Y4 – Mr Doyle 
Y5 – Mr Shone 
Y6 – Mrs Barton 
We are sorry to say goodbye to Mrs Holmes who is leaving St. Paul’s after – 9 years 
We welcome Mrs Damms as Principal and Mrs Williams as Vice-Principal 
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ROYAL SOCIETY FOR THE PROTECTION OF BIRDS (RSPB) 
REPB visited EYFS on Monday 
Nursery and Reception enjoyed a visit from the RSPB on Monday, for an outdoor learning 

session. They looked for minibeasts and for different colours in Nature and even made 

magic potions to protect our beautiful world! 

 
SCIENCE TRIP 
Y5 enjoyed their visit to St. Thomas Aquinas on Thursday and came back full of 
enthusiasm. I think they are all budding scientists!   
 
 
 
LUNCH-TIME AWARDS     
During lunch time the children are given a raffle ticket by a Lunch-time supervisor for 
good behaviour.  
This raffle is held every week and was won this week by:  
 

Y1 Keelan Y2 Chelsea Y3 Asem 

Y4 Riley-Jay Y5 Julien Y6 Semema 

  
 
A GOOD READ    
This week’s book has been recommended by Eghosa Y2 - ‘Trixie the Halloween Fairy, by 
Daisy Meadow “when everyone came and celebrated together.”    
 
 
HOLIDAY KITCHEN 
There is to be a Holiday Kitchen in Greaves Hall during the summer holiday run by 
Frankly Children’s Centre. Children will be provided with breakfast and lunch. There will 
also be activities and trips. The only proviso is that the children must be accompanied by 
an adult. They are also looking for volunteers. More information next week or phone  
4533515. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Jesus 
We pray for people everywhere  
who are sick in mind or body. 
In your compassion and love, 
reach out and touch them 
with your healing power. 
Amen 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           

 

              

    

Dates to the end of term… 
  

 10th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 12th July – Safari Park 

 17
th

 July – EYFS Umberslade Farm 

 19th July – End of term Mass/ 
Y6 Leavers’ Picnic 

 20th July – Summer Holidays 

 4th September-  School Starts 

 29th October- Half Term 

 21st December- Christmas Holiday 



    

    

 

 

 
 


